Letters

We just received our new membership in the Soc-
iety and we are quite pleased. I read your
notice about items to share and I think we have
one, if California counts.

My husband and I have opened our home in Tar-
zana, California for the past four years to
folk musicians for an incredible house concert
series. We have had the privilege of hosting
Peggy Seeger and Ewan MacColl, Guy and Candi
Carawan, Rosalie Sorrels, Roy Bookbinder, Deb-
bie McClatchy, Priscilla Herdman, Erik Darling
and forty-four other wonderful people. We can
seat up to 150 people indoors and the setting
is wonderful.

I am anxious to share this information with you
because we would like to work with some Canad- .
ian groups. I have also organized seventeen
other families between San Diego and San Fran-
cisco that also open their homes for these
"house concerts'". 1 am working with 29 college
campuses as well, to try and get all performers
as much work as possible out here.

If friends are travelling out to California, we
welcome cards and calls and we will gladly let

you know what's happening at that time, as far

as hosts, concerts, classes, workshops, festiv-
als, clubs, campouts etc. all over California’

are concerned.

We would like to keep in touch with you. Con-
gratulations on your incredible efforts and our
very best wishes.

Elatne and Clark b. [ssman,

4401 Trancas Place,

Tarzuana, CA 91356

Ph. (213)342-7664



